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1. Introduction
The JEllie Foundation ("we," "us," or "our"), a registered Scottish charity (No. SC050866), uses cookies on our website jelliefoundation.com to enhance user experience. This policy explains what cookies are, how we use them, and your choices.

2. What Are Cookies?
Cookies are small text files stored on your device when you visit our website. They help us improve functionality and understand usage.

3. Types of Cookies We Use
- Essential Cookies: Necessary for the website to function (e.g., navigation).
- Analytics Cookies: Track usage (e.g., Google Analytics) to improve our site.
- Marketing Cookies: Used for targeted fundraising campaigns (if applicable).

4. Your Choices
On your first visit, a banner will ask for your consent to non-essential cookies. You can:
- Accept all cookies.
- Reject non-essential cookies.
- Adjust settings via your browser.

5. How to Manage Cookies
You can disable cookies in your browser settings, but this may affect website functionality.

6. Third-Party Cookies
We may use third-party services (e.g., Google Analytics) that set their own cookies. See their privacy policies for details.

7. Contact Us
For questions, contact:
The JEllie Foundation
Blenheim House, Fountainhall Road, Aberdeen, AB15 4DT

graham@chester-hotel.com

jelliefoundation.com

